
Dear José, 
 
Thank you very much for the happy time at Byrn Mawr, Aaron [il·legible]  Headquaters, 
and about town. I enjoyed every minute. I am sorry there wasn’t time to see some of 
your new photographic prints. The ones I have seen are extraordinarily appealing. 
I took the Paoli Local to Penn Center and it was a much more convenient stop. I was 
so used to changing trains at 30th St that I had forgotten about it, but I knew (almost) 
exactly where I was when I arrived. I met H.K. walking back to the hotel and we had a 
safe trip home. Life has been a bit hectic since. Finally the exams are all graded and 
now I have every day affaires plus Xmas to get in order. We are leaving this Thursday 
for a week seeing in [il·legible] in the South. 
Thank you very much for “On Practice”. As I remember, we barely had a chance to say 
goodbye at the station. I hope that means we will see each other again soon. Do you 
think it does? I have decided that it does. 
 
Happy ’77! 
Devotedly , 
 
[signatura] 
 
 
December 20th 
 


